
Hello Honda Servicing Dealer, 

We wanted to reach out to you, because you have completed all courses in the Honda/LMS training and are 
eligible to attend the in-house Master Tech class.  

***Please note: This is NOT a required training!*** 

We are offering classes, on November 14th & 15th, December 5th & 6th, January 16th & 17th  in 
Greensboro, NC and February 6th & 7th in Norfolk, VA. These classes are VERY limited in size, approx. 4-6 
persons per class. This is a first come, first serve. 

Log into the Honda LMS/Saba site to register - www.myhondatraining.com 

Please do not enroll any later than the Friday previous to any class. If you do, please email me in advance, so 
I can ensure you are on the roster.  

If anybody needs help getting registered just give me a call at the number below and I can assist with this. 

Thank you,  

Jeremy Carter 
Technical Service Advisor/ Parts 
7206 Cessna Drive, Greensboro, NC 27409 
Ph: 800-722-6448 (Ext) 20-625  
Fax: 800-348-9961  
www.tpeco.com 

CORPORATE OFFICE 
3760 E. Virginia Beach Boulevard • Suite A • Norfolk, VA  23502 

Toll Free: 800-825-4300 • Local: 757-464-1755 • Fax: 800-288-8953 • Local: 757-464-2054 
www.tpeco.com 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.myhondatraining.com&c=E,1,67P_zQjxjJugQ7Lw5bJLRXqEMOVlykONlD2rbqmmkkLLM0w9RJw0YjAdDFT7rnq6q5q9Jfb8xL1oDEh4wXnfMtvI52OPK3vqZDCsrsUA9__6&typo=1
http://www.tpeco.com/

